
PETWORTH PRIMARY SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

CHRISTMAS FAIR  

FRIDAY 1st DECEMBER - 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

 

 

  
 

As from MONDAY 6th NOVEMBER we would be grateful to receive any tins 

and packets which could be used for the Grocery Tombola.   We would also be 

pleased to receive any items for your child’s class coloured box.  

 

The colours for each class are:  

           

 Oak                                Pink   

Ash      Blue 

 Rowan     Red 

 Beech Explorers             Orange 

 Beech Investigators Rainbow 

 Maple    Yellow 

 Elm    Purple 

          Willow                      Green 

                                                    

Anything would be acceptable in the appropriate colour for the boxes. The class 

with the most amount in their box will receive a prize!  

 

We would be pleased to receive any clean good as new teddies for the 

Teddy Tombola.  

 

If you know of a business who would be in a position to donate a prize please 

contact them or give the school office their name. 

It's that time of year again! 

 

The PPSA are busy planning 

lots of festive fun for our 

annual Christmas Fair. 

 



On FRIDAY 24th NOVEMBER there will be a non-uniform day when we would 

be pleased if everyone could bring some kind of bottle into school. Anything  

would be acceptable, for example, ketchup, bubble bath or wine and spirits.  

Everything will be gratefully accepted!  

 

 

                                                                        
  

 

You have already received two Raffle Books which we would be pleased if you 

could sell.  If this is not possible, please return them to the school office as 

soon as possible. 

 

 
 

 

One final “please” – when the Christmas Fair poster is sent home could you 

please display it in a prominent position to advertise the event and once again we 

would like to say a BIG THANK YOU for your continued support. 

 

We have a lot going on for you 

this year including a variety of 

local craft and gift stalls, raffle, 

tombola, barrow of booze, 

Christmas crafts and games, 

refreshments, Father 

Christmas's grotto and fun 

stalls and games run by Year 6 

to keep you all entertained plus 

much more! 
 

 

 

 

Nearer the date we would be pleased if  

you could make a cake, or cakes, for  

the cake stall.  All cakes may be brought 

 in on Friday 1st December ready to  

sell at the Fair.   

 

We will also be sending home a sheet for 

our Christmas poster competition, the image  

we've chosen this year is baubles. If your  

child would like to decorate the sheet  

however they want and then return it to  

the school on the morning of the fair day, a 

boy and a girl will be chosen from each class 

to win a prize. 
 


